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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Feeney, John M - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2021 4:33 PM
To: svolkert@ci.hartford.wi.us
Subject: Former Jerry's Dry Cleaning, 28 S. Main Street, Hartford, BRRTS #: 02-67-220908 

Hi Steve. I recently got a Phase II Environmental Site Assessment for the former Jerry’s Dry Cleaners site at 28 S. Main 
Street, Hartford, BRRTS #: 02-67-220908. DNR records have the City of Hartford as being the responsible party. When I 
looked at the report it is apparent that there is a potential vapor intrusion risk to nearby building occupants from vapors 
generated by the dry cleaning solvent contamination identified at the site. Can you give me an update on the City’s plans 
for the site? 
 
You can look at the Phase II ESA report and other file documents at: 
 
https://dnr.wi.gov/botw/GetActivityDetail.do?siteId=7197100&adn=0267220908 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 

Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth WI 53073 
Phone: 262-416-8643 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
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